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November 21, 2018 
 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on November 20, 2018 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the recruitment and appointment of 
Advisory Committee members for the up-coming term: 

a)            the recruitment for voting members, BE UNDERTAKEN; 
 
b)            the appointments for the above-noted recruitment BE LIMITED to a term from 
June 1, 2019 to February 28, 2021; it being noted that the current terms of Advisory 
Committee members will be extended to the date of June 1, 2019; and 
 
c)             the City Clerk BE DIRECTED to report back to the Corporate Services 
Committee with respect to input from current Advisory Committee members related to 
existing Terms of Reference and the recommendations from the Diverse Voices for 
Change project, prior to the end of February 2019. (2.4/20/CSC) (2018-C04) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
cc: B. Westlake-Power, Deputy City Clerk 
 M. Schulthess, Manager of Legislative Services 
 H. Lysynski, Committee Secretary 
 J. Bunn, Committee Secretary 
 P. Shack, Committee Secretary  
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